No. 40-13/2013-Pen(T)
Government of India
Department of Telecommunications
(Pension Section)

Dated : July, 2013.
To

The Chairman Cum Managing Director,
BSNL Corp.

Bharat Sanchar Bhavan,

Janpath, New Delhi-1.

Subject: Benefit of merger of 50% DA effectively amounting to 78.2%
for the purpose of fitment w.e.f. 10.06.2013.

Sir,

Kindly refer to this Section’s letter of even number dated 28" June,
2013 (copy enclosed) wherein it was requested to furnish some inputes for
examining the matter related to impact on combined service pension absorbees who
have already retired prior to 10™ June, 2013. The reply has not been received so
far. Meanwhile, several requests are received in this Section from BSNL
Unions/Associations demanding for issue of a comprehensive order foro pension
revision to all BSNL IDA pensioners taking into account the benefit of merger of

50% DA/DR effectively amounting to 78.2% for the purpose of fitment.

As various BSNL Associations/Unions are pressing hard for early
settlemet of the policy issue, it is,therefore, requested to kindly arrange to supply
the information sought at the carliest for further examining the case in this

Department.

(Prachish Khanna)
Director (Estt)
Tel. No. 2303 6500



